
Antonia Hover 

From: 
Sent: 
To: 
Cc: 
Subject: 

Good Morning, Sindi Christensen. 

Antonia Hover on behalf of Records Clerk 
Monday, September 19, 2022 10:20 AM 
'Sindi Christensen' 
Consumer Contact 
RE: Docket# 20220035-WS, SV Utilities, Ltd 

CORRESPONDENCE 
9/19/2022 
DOCUMENT NO. 07208-2022 

We will be placing your comments below in consumer correspondence in Docket Number 20220035, and forwarding 
them to the Office of Consumer Assistance and Outreach. 

Thank you! 

Toni Hover 
Commission Deputy Clerk I 
Florida Public Service Commission 
2540 Shumard Oak Boulevard 
Tallahassee, FL 32399 
Phone: (850) 413-6467 

-----Original Message-----
From: Sindi Christensen <rexsin59@icloud.com> 
Sent: Friday, September 16, 2022 5:25 PM 
To: Records Clerk <CLERK@PSC.STATE.FL.US> 
Subject: Docket# 20220035-WS, SV Utilities, Ltd 

I am writing to express my outrage at the request by SV Utilities to raise our water rates. I live in Hidden Cove West and 
can't even count how many times we have been without water. Pipes are constantly breaking and we seem to be under 
boil water notices every week which increases our electricity bills so in my opinion SV should be lowering our rates! 

Sindi Christensen 
Hidden Cove West 
435-459-9890 

Sent from my iPhone 
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